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My name is Karen Garrison.  I am a former student of the Beaverton School District 

and I am in support of HB 2729. 

 

HB 2729 is more than just a bill—it is an opportunity to invest in the future of our 

state’s youth. The mental health crisis in Oregon is urgent, and the time to act is now. 

Policymakers have the power to make a difference by supporting this bill and 

ensuring our schools and families have the resources they need to help every 

student succeed. 

 

I urge you to stand with Oregon’s youth and families by supporting HB 2729. It’s time 

for our state to take the necessary steps to address the mental health crisis and 

provide our youth with the opportunities they deserve. Your support is crucial in 

ensuring that every Oregonian child has the chance to thrive. 


